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August 6, 2007

Mr. Nate Carlisle

The Salt Lake Tribune

90 South 400 Street

Suite 700

Salt Lake City, Utah 84101

Dear Mr. Carlisle:
President Sample has asked me to respond to your letter. Unfortunately the
University of Southern California cannot comply with your request, as the data

you seek is not publicly-released information.

Sincerely,

errl Sammon
Acting Chief of Staff
Office of the President

University of

Southern California
Los Angeles,
California 90089-0012
Tel: 213 740 2111

Fax: 213 821 1342



